

Dear Patient,

Please allow me to express to you, my patient, the honor and pleasure, as your physician and friend, to serve you as well as the health needs of the community, for these many years. It is my patients that I will miss as I enter retirement.

On November 15th, 2016, Rene' Humphreys will succeed me as your trusted provider. Having completed the special academic Certified Natural Health Professional (CNHP) certification, Rene' has also attained Advanced Level Certification status as a QRA (Quantum Reflex Analysis) provider, which is the specialized testing procedure that we use in this office. Rene' chooses to continue toward a degree as a Naturopathic physician as well.

I will continue to be present in the practice for the foreseeable future to help transition the practice in all of the daily tasks and responsibilities.

I have prayerfully sought God's person to assume this position and I am confident He has sent Rene'. She has had much clinical experience as well as formal training in the academic needs of this specialized service. Furthermore, Rene' has the servant heart to go along with the technical knowledge.

Our goal has been to provide the best patient care to all your health needs and we are committed to a seamless continuation of your care.

Again, I am so grateful for the opportunity to have been your physician and provider for you and your family. Thank you so very much.

Please let us continue to have the privilege of serving you. God bless.

Sincerely,

Dr. Douglas Heise, DC, D.A.C.B.N.

1900 Howell Branch Road, Suite 500, Winter Park, FL 32792 407-677-1660